Extension approved for Johnson-Brock Principal

(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board has approved a contract extension and pay raise for K-12 Principal Lucus Dalinghaus.

Following an executive session during the February 15th Board meeting Board members unanimously approved extending the contract through the 2020-21 contract year with a salary increae of \$6,200 for the 2019-20 school year.

Also approved during the meeting was the purchase of a 1988 MCI Coach Bus at a cost of \$18,000.

A teaching contract with Ryan Zuhlke as middle school math teacher was approved for the 19-20 school year. Board members also approved a contract with Tim Newman to teacher the summer drivers education program at a rate of \$150 per student.

Continued membership in the Nebraska Association of School Boards for the 19-20 school year was approved at a cost of just over \$3,400.

Many Signals Communications